
 

 

Lord Teverson 

Chair 

EU Energy and Environment Committee 

House of Lords 

15 May 2018 

Dear Lord Teverson, 

Meeting with the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee 

I wanted to thank you and the members of your Committee for meeting us on 2 

May.  We very much appreciated the opportunity to discuss the scrutiny of 

legislation arising from the decision to leave the EU with you. 

I am particularly grateful that so many of your members found the time to speak 

to us during what was clearly a busy day for them. 

It was useful to be able to discuss the capacity and timetabling issues which have 

arisen, we hope to continue this productive dialogue in future. 

I look forward to working with you again. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mike Hedges AM 

Chair of Climate Change, Rural Affairs and Environment Committee 

 

 


